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Continued support & working arrangements   

The team at BCA are working hard to support our clients through this difficult period so do 
continue to pass on all information and documents as normal.  We also remain available and 
committed to assisting you with business planning activities and seeking Government 
business interruption support. 

We are committed to the health and safety of all staff therefore following the Government 
announcements this week, our working from home arrangements have been extended to 
cover all the BCA team, and all staff are connected with email and other online resources to 
keep in touch.  

We understand that many of our clients and their businesses have been impacted by the 
COVID outbreak, and we’ll continue to keep you up to date with relevant announcements 
and more details of the financial assistance for businesses as they arise. We also recognise 
that many businesses are assessing their options and possible structures to manage cash in 
the short term whilst positioning for recovery and future growth.  

Communication is therefore paramount so please maintain the discussions with us in order 
that we can continue to support you in the best way possible. 
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